
 
 

 
 
 

Tel: 24816633 Fax: 24815096 

Ref: ISWK/2021-22/GEN/033 

30th January, 2022 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS 
[CLASSES I TO V] 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings from Indian School Al Wadi Al Kabir. 
 
As per the recent Supreme Committee directives, please be informed that the classes for Primary 

Section (Classes I to V) will continue to be ONLINE until 15th February 2022.  

 

The situation will be reviewed further to issue a separate circular before 15th February 2022 with 

an update on the mode of learning. We are optimistic that thereafter the situations will improve and 

we will return to classes with physical presence. 

 
Thank you for your support and assure you of the best learning experiences for all our students. 
 
With warm regards. 
 
 

D. N. Rao 
Principal 

 

INDIAN SCHOOL AL WADI AL KABIR 
P. O. Box 513, Code 117, Al Wadi Al Kabir 

Sultanate of Oman 


